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Dear Hartleyites,  

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – 2010/11 
 

You are cordially invited to attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Hartley College Past Pupils 

Association of NSW Incorporated for the Year 2010/11.  

This year’s AGM will be held as a standalone meeting. 

 Date : 17 October 2010 Sunday 

Time : 4.00 – 7.00 pm 

Venue : Homebush Boys High School 

Bridge Road, Homebush 

Car parking available within the premises. 

 

AGM AGENDA 

1. Welcome address by the President  

2. Confirmation of Minutes of the 2009 Annual General Meeting. 

3. Matters arising from minutes.  

4. Presentation and adoption of the audited Financial Report up to 30 June 2010 

5. Current activities and funding needs of Hartley College 

6. Election of committee for the year 2010/2011 – President, Vice President, Secretary, Joint 

Secretary, Social Secretary, Treasurer, Editor and five  Committee Members  

7. Election of an Auditor  

8. Any other business 

9. Closure 

 

Invitation to members to take active part in the committee 
We invite members of all ages to join the executive committee to take the HCPPA of NSW Incorporated 

into the future. We would like to see an active participation from everyone. 

 

Please nominate your friends with talents to take part in the affairs of executive committee for the year 

2010/11. Remember serving the Alma Mater is a very satisfying experience and it helps in personal 

development.  

 

 

S.Yoganathan, Secretary  

16 September 2010. 
 

 


